
National Kite Flying
Day is February 8th,
come into the office
from 2pm-430pm
and pick up a kite to
fly on the lawn, it's
yours to take home!

Lawn Care and Yard of the Quarter!
With spring right around the corner, we'll soon see blooming flowers
and lush green grass!  Our new contractors, Wallace Landscaping, have
been busy adjusting sprinklers and will continue to beautify the
common areas.  Please do your part by keeping your enclosed back
yards trimmed, clean, and free of pet waste. 
 
Our Yard of the Quarter winner will be announced on March 30th so
make sure your front porch and garden area shine!  Just post your
picture to the Facebook announcement thread.  Most votes wins
bragging rights, certificate of appreciation, and $50 gift card! 

Spring Break is Monday, March 26th through
Friday, March 30th and we look forward to
hosting a few fun activities for our families!
Duck Dive in the pool, all day  movies, etc.
Watch Facebook and email for flyers and
details!  

SPRING BREAK

Dates to Remember
03.01  Movie night ( Coco)
03.02  Dr. Seuss Birthday
03.07  Early Out Snack
03.11   Daylight Savings
03.12  Pool Opening
03.15  Family Bingo
03.17  St Patrick's Day
03.21  Early Out Snack
03.23  National Puppy Day
03.23  Yard of the Quarter
03.26  Spring Break starts
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Dr. Seuss's Birthday!
We won't have green eggs and ham,
but we will be serving up some fun
green popcorn!  We encourage you
to stop by the Community Center

March 2nd  2pm-4pm
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